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Megan Geng

From: Jeremy Lumley <Jeremy.Lumley@metservice.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 8 July 2015 10:03 AM
To: Karina Morrow
Subject: Timaru District Plan - MetService Designation - ID 145

Karina 
 
Thank you for your letter of 14 May about the MetService designation - ID 145. 
 
An automatic weather station has been at the site since 1990, and the designation is still required and needs to be rolled 
over into the new District Plan please. 
 
I have checked the designation plan and no modifications are required to the designation. 
 
Thank you 
 
regards 
 
 
Jeremy 
Jeremy Lumley 
Property Relationships and Project Manager 
National Weather Services 
MetService 
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